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                                                                                                                            Monday 11th May 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As stated in the Newsletter last week teachers will be making contact with you and your children in the 
next few weeks. I know teachers will look forward to catching up with you. 
 
In order to make this as efficient as possible you are able to book a telephone conversation time using 
the same system as we use for parents evenings. The days and dates teachers are available for 
conversations are clearly stated on the platform. We will allocate a 10 minute slot. Mrs Harman will send 
out a link to the booking system by text today. Please contact Mrs Harman on the school e mail 
Pentrepoeth.primary@newport.gov.uk if you do not receive this. 
 
Teachers will ring you initially and we then ask that you put your phone on loudspeaker so that we may 
chat with you and your child together. Please remain with your child for the conversation. 
 
Many of you will have heard the Prime Minister mention the possibility of certain year groups returning 
to school in England from June. I must stress to you that the Education Minister in Wales has made it 
clear that this does not apply in Wales.  
 
As soon as any decisions are made in Wales I will inform you. The safety of children, staff and parents 
must be at the fore of any decision made. 
 
I hope you are keeping safe and well. Have a nice week. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dean Taylor 
Headteacher  
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